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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 
 
 

                                Lucas S 
 
 
 
 

For being a super role model at  
tidy up time.  
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Message from Early Years 
 

What a fantastic theme it has been this half term. 
We have travelled to lots of different countries 
and learnt all about the world. We have finished 
off our journey by flying back to the UK. 

 

We have been learning all about the big city of 
London by painting the Queen and her guards, 
exploring how to travel around London, labelling 
the different attractions, exploring the 
underground tube, making the London Bridge 
out of the blocks and construction materials and 
much more.  

 

On Tuesday it was Internet Safety Day and we 
learnt all about how to stay safe when using a 
computer, iPad etc. We wrote some rules for 
keeping safe on the internet.  

 

In maths this week, we have been learning to 
describe 2D and 3D shapes. We have been 
exploring the classroom to see if we could find 
any 2D and 3D shapes.  

 

This week we have also had a special visit from 
the Dogs Trust. The children learnt all about how 
to stay safe around dogs that they might see 
when walking around the community. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Creative Homework for both Nursery and Reception: 
 
After half term we will be starting our new theme ‘Why 
do ladybirds have spots.’ We will be learning about 
mini beasts and their habitats. We will be looking 
closely at the life cycles of frogs and butterflies as 
well as our own. 
 
Homework - we would like you to work with your child 
to create a mini beast e.g. spider, ladybird, snail etc. 
You can be as creative as you like!! Please can all 
mini beasts be in school by Tuesday 3rd March ready 
to be put on display in the classroom.  
 
Thank you for your continued support  
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